

Club Information

President: James Goble Vice President: Chris Roberts Treasurer: Don Bourdon Secretary: John Limbrunner Safety Officer: John Limbrunner Field Marshall: Bill Rutherford Intro Pilots: Seth Nagy, Vic Welland,

& Chris Roberts

Webmaster: Chris Roberts

A Note From The President

I would like to thank everyone for their hard work on the runway, great job! As I am now back on the road driving a truck again, I hereby leave my presidential duties to Chris. I will still remain a member and help in any way I can. Don't forget the swap meet on May 31.

Happy flying!

James

Meeting Agenda

Caldwell Aero Modelers Agenda

Welcome Everyone

Approve Meeting Agenda

Approve New Member Applications

Reports

Treasurer Report

Membership Report

Safety Report

Field Report

Intro Pilot Report

Old Business

New Business

Announcements

Monthly Presentation – TBD

Auction & Show-N-Tell -- TBD

Adjourn until June 17.

CAM Meeting Minutes

Around The Patch

CAM Meeting Minutes April 15, 2014

Chris standing-in for James called the meeting to order at 7:10 PM and welcomed all.

New member applications – None.

Treasurer's report – None.

Safety report - None.

Field report – The hole in the runway has been repaired.

Intro pilot report – None.

Old business – This Saturday will be a workday to remove the old runway material and landscape staples. Work will commence at 9 AM followed by the combat flying

New business – New AMA rules have been posted at the field, please read them.

Important dates:

5/31 – swap meet at CAM with Hunting Creek

6/21 - Speed Rally

Monthly Presentation - None.

Meeting was adjourned at 7:39.

Half off these tickets

USAir recently introduced a special half fare for wives who accompanied their husbands on business trips. Expecting valuable testimonials, the PR department sent out letters to all the wives of businessmen who had used the special rates, asking how they enjoyed their trip.

Letters are still pouring in asking, "What trip?"